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Dear Residence Students,

As you prepare to move out of residence, please take note of the following information.
Please reach out to residence@stfx.ca if you have any questions.

For all students:

e Please note that, as a safety precaution, no parents, guardians, or friends
will be allowed in residence buildings to assist with the move out. This
applies to all persons arriving on campus to pick up a student, regardless
of where they are coming from.

« All students must vacate their residence no more than 24 hours after the end of
their last exam.

e Alimited number of moving carts will be available on a first-come, first-served
basis in each building. They can be retrieved via the building Community Life
Coordinator between the hours of 10 a.m. and 8 p.m. each day.

« Before you leave, you will need to fill out a check-out form and return your keys.
Forms can be retrieved from your building’s Community Life Coordinator.
Students living in apartment-style residences can find forms and return keys at
Governors Hall.

« A limited number of student staff are available to assist with your move out. To
arrange one, contact your building’s Community Life Coordinator.

« Limited storage space is available for students returning to residence next year
who wish to leave some belongings on campus over the summer. Please
email residence @stfx.ca for more details.

« Maritime Bus is arranging for additional bus service during the move-out period.
Students should check www.maritimebus.ca for schedules.

For persons coming from outside the Maritime Provinces to pick up their
student:

Please note this information posted by the Nova Scotia Government, specific to
parents/guardians coming to Nova Scotia to pick up or drop off their students. (Taken
from https://www.novascotia.com/travel-info/covid-19-faq)
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“Individuals dropping off students must self-isolate for the period of time they’re in the
province other than when they’re doing the drop off and follow social distancing
guidelines and public health measures.

This means you do not go shopping, do not get groceries etc, do not go to restaurants,
do not visit/ explore the community, etc. You can leave the province anytime (i.e. you do
not need to stay here for 14 days). When returning home, you should make as few
stops in Nova Scotia as possible. You must self-isolate as much as you can, stay 2
metres/6 feet away from others, and wear a mask in indoor public places.

If you are dropping off a student on campus, please follow the university’s rules for this
process.”

If you have any questions on travel requirements, please consult the Nova Scotia
Government’'s COVID-19 web portal: www.novascotia.ca/coronavirus.

For more information:

« If you have questions relating to move-out procedures, please
email residence @stfx.ca.

o If you would like more information on StFX's COVID-19 protocols, please
visit www.stfx.ca/coronavirus.

Thank you for your co-operation and understanding as we help our students move out
of residence in a safe and timely manner.

The StFX University Housing Team
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